February 16, 2012

Loretta J. Fuddy, Director

Hawaii State Department of Health
1250 Punchbowl Street

Honolulu, Hawai'i 96813

Dear Director Fuddy,

Per Hawai'i’s Uniform Information Practices Act (UIPA), I hereby request all government
records related to your department’s decision to deny, based on “inadequate evidence”, a petition
to add Post-traumatic Stress Disorder (PTSD) to the list of debilitating medical conditions in
Hawai’i’s Medical Marijuana Program.

These documents should include, but should not be limited to, all information relating to this
decision, such as:

All emails and written correspondences with other state and federal departments/agencies
All inter-department emails and memos

All sources of evidence that was reviewed

All meeting minutes relating to this decision making process

The Hawai'i Office of Information Practices has informed me that you are required to respond to
this request within 10 working days.

I appreciate your timely reply.

Sincerely,

CU Eo—

Clifton Otto, MD
1620 Ala Moana Blvd, Suite 500
Honolulu, HI 96815




